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Davis-BesseNPEm Resource

From: CuadradoDeJesus, Samuel
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2012 2:25 PM
To: dorts@firstenergycorp.com
Subject: FW: NRC-FENOC Telephone Conference Notes from January 24, 2012
Attachments: NRC telecon 20120124 PWR RVI & MRP-227A.pdf

Thanks 
 

From: dorts@firstenergycorp.com [mailto:dorts@firstenergycorp.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2012 2:06 PM 
To: CuadradoDeJesus, Samuel 
Cc: custerc@firstenergycorp.com 
Subject: NRC-FENOC Telephone Conference Notes from January 24, 2012 
 
Sam..... attached are the telephone conference notes from the call held on January 24, 2012, for your information.  
 
Please contact Cliff Custer or me with any questions regarding the attached.  
 
Thank you,  
_____ 
Steve Dort 
DBNPS License Renewal 
 
 
----------------------------------------- The information contained in this message is intended only for the personal 
and confidential use of the recipient(s) named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient 
or an agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received 
this document in error and that any review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately, and delete the 
original message. 
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    Doc No. 012412
   
TO: File DATE:  January 24, 2012 
FROM: Larry Hinkle  
SUBJECT: NRC Telecon Regarding Davis-Besse License Renewal 

NRC Attendees: Sam Cuadrado de Jesus, Bo Pham, Allen Hiser, 
Christopher Sydnor 

FENOC Attendees: Cliff Custer, Larry Hinkle, Steven Dort, Allen McAllister, 
Jake Hofelich, Zackary Warchol 

This telephone conference call was initiated by Sam Cuadrado de Jesus, NRC Project 
Manager for Davis-Besse License Renewal. The telecon took place at 1:00 P.M. on 
January 24, 2012. The purpose of the call was to discuss the pressurized water reactor 
(PWR) Reactor Vessel Internals Program and how FENOC plans to implement 
MRP-227-A, “Materials Reliability Program: Pressurized Water Reactor Internals 
Inspection and Evaluation Guidelines (MRP-227-A).” 

The staff wanted to know FENOC’s plans to address any differences between MRP-227 
and MRP-227-A. 

FENOC responded that a review of MRP-227-A dated December 2011 against the 
previous version of MRP-227 dated December 2008 was in progress to identify any 
changes needed to the Davis-Besse PWR Reactor Vessel Internals (RVI) Program or to 
the aging management review (AMR) results provided in License Renewal Application 
(LRA) Table 3.1.2-2, “Aging Management Review Results - Reactor Vessel Internals.” 
FENOC noted that, at a minimum, several changes are required to LRA Table 3.1.2-2. 

The staff indicated that the reconciliation of the differences would become an open item 
and that the changes should be sent as soon as possible. The staff indicated the 
response should be tied to a previous RVI request for additional information (RAI). The 
staff is to provide the RAI number. 

FENOC agreed to provide the response as soon as possible, but no later than the 
Davis-Besse Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards (ACRS) subcommittee 
meeting scheduled for April 10, 2012. 

The staff requested that FENOC be very clear as to what has and what has not 
changed, and to identify what was reviewed. 

There was no further discussion, and the call was concluded. 


